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Dear Friends in Christ! 
 

The hot weather is upon us, and signs of God's love and artistry

abound! The beginning of 2020 kept us busy with speeches, lunch

clubs, sports and finally, the unique challenge  of distance learning.

With a group morning rosary each school day, and Friday evening

spiritual group talks, we continue to engage our school community. Our

bi-annual pilgrimage to Italy was cancelled, but we are happy to be

safe, healthy, and ever under Our Lady's protective mantle. We

continue to keep our school community, friends, supporters 

and those affected by the current situation in our  prayers. 

Please enjoy the school updates in the following pages. 
 

God bless you!

Summer, Sunshine & Smiles!
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twitter.com/OLWaysideCS

www.olwayside.ca

fb.com/OLWaysideCS

Let's Get Social!

instagram.com/OLWaysideCS Beauty is not in the eye of the beholder. Rather it
is in God, and only when we are directed to God

can we find the ultimate beauty. 
True beauty reflects God.

Written by Grace H.
 

Grade 10

Summer, Sunshine & Smiles!



"Isn't it funny how day by day nothing changes, but when you look back,
everything is different?"
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Thanks to St. Joseph's intercession, and many generous donors, we reached our fundraising goal! 
Unfortunately, our pilgrimage to Italy was cancelled because of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Safe, healthy and grateful, we hope to visit Italy sometime in the future.

Ladies' movie night Christmas decorating Cookie decorating Christmas crafts

Carolling before meeting some of the amazing residents! Our BEAUTIFUL "Lessons & Carols" event

DECEMBER

A very busy month at
Wayside! Along with
Christmas tree and
cookie decorating, we
had craft workshops,
went caroling in the
community & had a
staff/student movie
night. The biggest
highlight for many
was our wondrous
"Lessons & Carols"
Event at Sacred Heart
Church followed by
our school Christmas
party & potluck. 

JANUARY
Our "Spaghetti Dinner
& Fundraiser" was
really AMAZING! The
plates of delicious hot
food,  the incredibly
talented
entertainment, the
many exciting basket
raffles, laughter &
friendship! Thank you
to all who attended,
helped or contributed.

FEBRUARY

After two, full,
exciting days of
school-wide public
speaking, we relaxed
and had fun with a
skating afternoon at
Douro Arena. There
were skating chains,
skate-by "dabbing"
and even a super-
charged hockey game
happening at one end
of the rink! A great
way to spend a
February afternoon. Family, Friends & Skating! 



Lunch Clubs & Activities
We're not surprised our lunch clubs and activities are SO popular! Horseback riding, Chess Club, Ukulele, Sewing, Baking,
Badminton, Debate Club, Swing Dance and more! Fr. Gerardus even joined us one day! A huge THANK YOU to our
generous instructors/facilitators who donated their knowledge, expertise, time and supplies to make these clubs happen!

(Clockwise from top: Horseback Riding at Suncrest Equestrian Centre, Chess, Yarn Dolls, Ukulele Club)

Good
people

bring out
the good
in people.
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Life is precious
Life is love

God is watching from above
We must not let our babies die
Or in the womb, they will cry

It's our duty to protect the little ones
All their fingers, toes and thumbs

Each life is special as we know
and we must really let it show.

Written by Mary V., grade 4; published in the
PPLA Newsletter (Feb 2020)

Excerpt from Grace's speech:

Our incredibly talented students  wrote and presented interesting, well-researched
speeches during our school-wide public speaking contests. Congratulations to the

following students who also placed at the Lakefield Legion Public Speaking Contest :

4-6 Division

3rd - Evangeline D.,
Grade 4

7-9 Division

1st - Sophie W., Grade 7
3rd - Sarah B., Grade 7

Excerpt from Sophie's speech:

Excerpt from the Peterborough Pro-Life Association (PPLA) Feb 20, 2020 Newsletter:

10-12 Division

1st - Grace H., Grade 10
2nd - Adina P., Grade 11
3rd - Luke P., Grade 12
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Basketball Free-Throw
Ten  of  our  amazing  student  athletes

advanced  from  the  local  level  to  the

district  level  at  the  Knights  of  Columbus

Basketball  Freethrow  Championship !  A  big

CONGRATULATIONS  to  Maryanne  P .  who

won  both  the  district  and  regional  levels  in

her  gender /age  category !

"Work hard in silence. Let your success be your noise."

NEW JERSEYS!
Thank you to a couple

of generous donors for

providing  our amazing

High School Boys

Basketball Team with

these impressive,

reversible, personalized

sports jerseys! Looking

so stylish, is it any

wonder they placed

2nd at their 1st

basketball tournment

in 2020?!

BADMINTON!
At the end of January ,

our incredibly talented

badminton team

showed what they were

made of ! They placed

2nd , 3rd and 4th in the

Girls U15 Doubles , and

4th in Girls U15 Singles .

Congratulations to the

entire team for a great

display of skill ,

teamwork and

sportsmanship !

HOCKEY!
On March 7th, our

brilliant High School

Boys  Hockey Team

participated again in

the Father Costello

Classic Hockey

Tournament held at

Warsaw Arena. High

school and parish teams

faced off against

seminarians from St.

Augustine's Seminary.

The students played

beautifully and had an

excellent time!

VOLLEYBALL!
On March 6th, our awesome

High School Girls Volleyball

Team participated in the St-

Laurent Volleyball

Tournament held in Ottawa.

Placing 4th,  they were

recognized as "fantastic

guests". They had an

excellent time and cannot

wait to resume play in the

2020/2021 school year!
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Rising to the Occasion!
Wow! Nobody saw this  coming!  Mid-March found us  wide-eyed and windswept by mandated prov ince-wide

school  c losures  due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  And our  school  community ,  s taff  and Ways ide fami l ies

absolute ly  rose to the occas ion!  Whi le  other  schools  went  on March Break,  we jumped r ight  into p lanning

and execut ing our  Distance Learning Plan.  Within hours ,  we had a  fu l l  onl ine c lass  schedule  for  every  s ingle

c lass ,  Google Classrooms and a  Distance Learning websi te  created as  a  centra l  hub for  ass ignments ,

quizzes ,  mater ia ls  and school /c lass  communicat ion.  Our  teachers  prepared lesson p lans  and sent  or

conf i rmed resources  parents  could p ick up to fac i l i tate  thei r  ch i ld(ren) ' s  educat ion dur ing the school

d isrupt ion.  And the engagement cont inues  with supplemental  onl ine conferences  such as  morning rosary

every  school  day,  and spi r i tua l  group ta lks  every  Fr iday evening.  We miss  seeing the smi l ing faces  of  every

s ingle  one of  our  students  and staff .  They are  in  our  prayers  and we look forward to a  warm and wonderfu l

reunion when school  re-opens for  the 2020/2021 school  year!

"It  has definitely been a different 
experience, but the students have been

amazing and participating well!  

Distance Learning

"I was really impressed that
the Wayside community was able

to break for what we thought
would be an ordinary weekend,

and pick right back up on the
quarantine Monday with a

completely new platform for our
academic and social activities.

I'm touched by the willingness of
the students to soldier on with

their studies under a totally new
challenge. Most have exhibited
remarkable flexibility, humour,

d i s c i p l i n e ,  a n d  c u r i o s i t y .  D e s p i t e  t h e  f a c t  t h a t  I
h a v e  e n j o y e d  p e t t i n g  m y  d o g  m o r e ,  a n d  s t a y i n g  i n
m y  e x e r c i s e  c l o t h e s  m o s t  o f  t h e  d a y ,  I  r e a l l y  h a v e

m i s s e d  w o r k i n g  w i t h  a l l  o f  y o u  i n  p e r s o n . "  
-  M r s .  H o d g e s

It  is  truly a blessing
to be part of a

school which leads
our students

toward the True,
the Good and the

Beautiful ,  of  which
Music is  an

essential  part."  
 

-  S i s t e r  M a r y
A u g u s t i n e

Rising to the Occasion!
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HOW ARE YOU KEEPING BUSY AT HOME?

"Sorting, organizing, filing!"

S ISTER MARY

CATHER INE

"Building a grotto to our BlessedMother!"

S ISTER MARIA  FAUST INA

A little "off-time carmaintenance".

MR .  CLEMOTTE

"Baking bread from scratch!"MARY ,  WILL IAM &  GRACE

Gardening and...Pictionary!
MRS .  PEETERS

F E E D B A C K  F R O M  O U R  S C H O O L  C O M M U N I T Y

Yummm!

"Painting at Eels Creek!"
MR .  DVORAK

And finally, some impressive artwork

by several of our talented students:

Adina, Alphonsa, Thomas & Aleena
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Graduate Profile: Greg S.

Thank YouDonors!

My time at Wayside has gone by quicker than
expected. Every year at Wayside was a year full of
memories that I will not forget about my
childhood. The camping trips that began and
ended each of the years was a time to let loose
and build relationships outside the classroom.
During my early years at Wayside if there was any
sort of sport to be played on the  field the  whole 

school would be out there involved, including all of the staff.
Having grown up in a family of thirteen I have come to realize the
importance of family life and it has always kept this school great.

Graduate Profile: Kevin H.

be able to handle the course loads which will help me to succeed.   The
teachers at Wayside have shared their passion for learning, and their
genuine desire for us to learn and grow. I would like to acknowledge
Mrs. Hodges in particular. She taught me so much about math and
science, but her greatest lessons were the ones she taught me about
showing up, about staying, about kindness, about patience, about
generosity, about dignity, and about forgiveness. Thank you very much
Mrs. Hodges, you made a difference in my life.  Joining Chesterton
Academy has had a positive impact on the school; we were able to
participate in basketball tournaments and were planning an exciting
trip to Rome.  I would like to thank the generous benefactors of
Wayside, the dedicated teachers and staff, Fr. Damian, and the SOLI
Sisters who have all worked so hard to run the school.  Finally, I would
like to thank my parents who have made sacrifices for me and
supported me. I will fondly recall and strive to live by our motto,
Semper Altius, Always Higher.

Congratulations to the Class of 2020!

Onwards and Upwards...Onwards and Upwards...
It's that time of year that always makes our breath catch! We are proud of and happy for our wonderful graduates, and yet sad we
will  no longer see all these smiling faces every day. To those leaving us, we send you on your way with our prayers, best wishes
and so much love. Please come back and visit us soon. You will always be part of the Wayside family! Congratulations and Good
Luck to all our 2020 grads...

Graduate Profile: Luke P.
My friends, Wayside has been very beneficial to
me in many ways. From learning liberal arts, to
building strong friendships with my fellow
students and teachers. It has been a good four
years. I would like to say a Big Thank You to all
the staff and benefactors for the opportunity to
go to Wayside!

Grade 8: Cecilia S., Elijah D., Fergus D., Maryanne P., Sarah B., Theresa F., Tristan T., William B.

Grade 12: Greg S., Kevin H., Luke P.

Being part of Wayside Academy for all four of my
high school years has been beneficial to me in so
many ways. I appreciated the access to the
sacraments which Fr. Damian provided, and the
close group of students in the high school. The
intense academic standards pushed me to work hard
and has helped me to feel prepared for my move to
post secondary education. I feel confident that I will

"...And I think to myself, what a wonderful world."

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to the donors and volunteers who support us. It is true that Our Lady of the Wayside
Catholic School relies mostly on donations to keep our doors open and continue with the important work of providing an authentically
Catholic, Classical Education. Thanks to YOU, we are making a remarkable and genuine difference in the lives of our youth and the
families in our community. We tend to assume donations have a monetary value. However, donations of time, materials, expertise and
in-kind gifts have also made an equally important impact for our school families as well as in the broader community. 
 

THANK YOU for allowing us to continue to achieve the goals we set out when we first opened in 1995.  God bless you!

Please scan here to make a donation to Wayside Academy; thank you for your  kindness and generosity:

O U R  L A D Y  O F  T H E  W A Y S I D E  C A T H O L I C  S C H O O L S U M M E R  2 0 2 0   I   P A G E  8


